Join us for our Annual
Bottle Rocket Launch at our 1st Pack
meeting of the year!
Sept. 21st 6:30pm @ St. Philips Gym
488 Saddle River Rd. Saddie Brook

We want boys and girls from
kindergarten through fifth grade
to join us for an incredible adventure!

Attend campfires, overnight trips and other
outdoor fun! Build and race your own
Pinewood Derby race car! Make new friends!

For more information, contact
Casey Jasnic, Parent Committee Chair

252-673-6361
Joe Brett, Cub Master

201-481-1280
Joe Mantineo, Asst. Cubmaster

201-248-2071
SBPACK222@GMAIL.COM

This program is not sponsored by the Saddle Brook Board of Education.

FACEBOOK: CUB SCOUT,PAC




